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Chairman's Column

Our meeting last month was very
well attended with 46 members

and guests enjoying an excellent
presentation by Larry Baria on
the Little Cedar Creek Field in

Conecuh County, Alabama. As he
pointed out, this is an active play,
where most of the "stars" lined up
in a favorable sequence.

This month, on April 17, one of
our local members, Roy Walther
will address the question of the
"Reliability of Well Log Measure
ments". Accurate datum tops are
one of the basic ingredients of sub
surface mapping, so it will be in
teresting to hear Roy's findings.
Hopefully, no prospects will be
"wiped out"!

Unfortunately, a fairly significant
number of you have not sent in
spring dues. Dues are the fuel that
keeps our chapter running, so if
you attend, but have not paid, you
are riding on other members' fare!

This is the last lunch meeting for
the current session. Next month is

the May evening event. We are
looking for a "general interest"
speaker, so any suggestions will be
welcome.

Louis E. Lemarie

Co-Chairman

Tuesday, April 17th
Andrea's Restaurant—Metairie

Social 11:30 am—lunch at 12:00 noon
Reservations: contact Carol St. Germain—504-267-3466

THIS MONTH ROY WALTHER

TALKS ABOUT
RELIABILITY OF WELL LOG MEASUREMENTS

Roy Walther graduated from Louisiana State Univer
sity in 1954 with a B.S. and M.S. in geology. He
joined Humble Oil & Refining Company in Houston
and worked for them for 18 years in Texas, Missis
sippi, Alabama and Louisiana, moving to New Or
leans in 1964. He became an Independent in 1972.
Professional memberships include AAPG, DPA,
SIPES, NOGS and HGS.




